
Dear Preferred Patient,

It is our privilege to inform you of the latest technological advancements and what’s new at 
Community Hearing Health Center. In a world of rapidly changing times, we strive to provide 
you the “BEST” in quality hearing products and provide you optimal care for all of your hearing 
concerns!

Our records indicate that your current hearing aids may not be up to today’s technological 
standards. Our professionals are trained in the most advanced digital hearing technology.  
Whatever your prescription requires, we have the right style to fit your hearing needs! 

To ensure your hearing aids are performing accurately, we ask that you contact our office 
as soon as possible to schedule your upgrade appointment! In addition, we are offering you a 
fresh package of hearing aid batteries, FREE – just for coming in!

A special guest will be in our office for this event. Kevin Richards, from Starkey® will be in our 
office for 3 days only!

3 Days Only! 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, April 17, 18 & 19

During Kevin’s visit we will be offering incentives, including financing, when you upgrade your 
older hearing aids to new, advanced digital technology. In some cases we can get up to 100% of 
your original investment back!

During your appointment we will be available to answer any questions regarding better hearing. 
Simply contact us at (317) 360-0910. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,

Barb Dempsey
Community Hearing Health Center

on any new pair of Starkey 
Soundlens hearing aids!

Limited Discount Offer

Expires 4/19/18 Expires 4/19/18

Limit one pack per customer during Special Event

Nationally Known
Hearing Aid Expert

Kevin Richards

Hearing Health Care Coupon! Hearing Health Care Coupon!

Hearing Aid Batteries!!!
FREE

OFF
$500
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Community Hearing Health Center
299 N Madison Ave    

Greenwood, IN 46142    
Ph. (317) 360-0910

You’re invited to the Better Hearing Movement


